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The Sexual Health Centre has suspended its drop-in 

service. 

This means: 

 Our walk in service will be closed until further 
notice. 

 Counselling appointments will take place over the 
phone 

 Mentor and support sessions will take place over 
the phone 

 If anyone requires an appointment, our reception 
will take their name and number and a counsellor 
or support worker will call them back. 

 

Our helpline service continues to 
operate. Individuals are advised to 
continue to phone our office at 021 

4276676 if they need assistance, 
support or advice in relation to HIV, 

Sexual Health and/or pregnancy. 
They can also email us at 

info@sexualhealthcentre.com 
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